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. MEMORANDUM FOR: R. S. Brown, Jr.

Assistant to the, Director

ProgramSuppy/
and Chief

t Branch, NMSS

FROM: Robert F. Burnett, Director
Division of Safeguards, fNSS

SUBJECT: LICENSE FEE CONTRACT COSTS

Reference is made to your memorandum, subject as above, dated
March 30,1984.

The Division of Safeguards has identified no license fee-recoverable
projects in its FY-84 technical assistance contracts.
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Rob F. Burnett, Direct'

Div ion of Safeguards, INSS
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